
http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=69885 

Two Tecumseh prison staff members diagnosed with COVID-19
(AP) - Nebraska prisons officials say more prison employees have tested positive
for COVID-19, bringing to 14 the total number of employees who've tested
positive for the virus in the state's 10 prison facilities.

The Nebraska Department of Correctional Services said in a news release late
Sunday that two staff members employed at the state prison at Tecumseh recently
tested positive for the new coronavirus. The release says both staffers are
self-isolating at home.

The department says it will notify those who work and live in the facility about
the new cases. 
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